
Pelican Town Board Meeting Minutes 

September 19th, 2023 

 

A regular meeting of the Pelican Town Board was held Wednesday, August 16th, 2023, at the 

Pelican Rapids Library.  Members present: Mitchell Egge, Brady Ballard, Sheila Johnson, Lance 

Haugrud, and Lloyd Nelson.  

 

Members absent: none 

 

Others Present: John Field, Tyson Wells 

 

Lance called the meeting to order at 6:00 PM.   

 

The minutes of the previous meeting were approved as read. 

 

The Treasurer’s report was approved as read.   

 

Brady moved and Lance seconded to pay the following: 

Wells Contruction $13,307.50 Road Grading & Signs 

City of Pelican Rapids $9,462.46 Fire Bill 

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

- carried 

Old Business 

• Most of the signs in the township that needed replaced have been. 

• Fire fund CD renewed; 14 months at 5.25% 

• John Field present to complain that he had dust guard placed by his property when he 

didn’t want it.  Said that the guard went down and then gravel came later, after he 

requested gravel.  Board apologized for the error and told John not to worry about paying 

the invoice.  Further, made sure to remove his name from the list if dust guard is applied 

again next year. 

New Business 

• Brady mentioned that trees need trimming on skunk hill road, have really grown over the 

edges.  Reach out to Midwest Tree Service, Superior Lakeside, or Carr’s Tree Service to 

see who can get the job done. 

• Mitchell showed picture of a washout on 210th by Number 4.  Needs approximately 5 

yards of gravel to fill. 

 

 

 

 



Upcoming meetings: 

  

Regular Board meeting  October 17th, 2023  6:00 PM Library 

 

 

 

Meeting adjourned 7:00 PM      

                                                                                                                   _____________________ 

Lloyd Nelson, Clerk 

 

_____________________ 

Lance Haugrud, Chairman 


